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	Gakyil Meeting Minutes
	June 1, 2014 @ 10:00 AM in the Schoolhouse



Guru Yoga:  Song of the Vajra
· Attendees:  Al Daggett, Ed Hayes, Anna Bartenstein, Joe Zurylo, John Foster, Vern Harrington, Harold Graves, David Hayes
· Moderator:  Al Daggett
· Previous Meeting Minutes:  Approved
· Schedule Next Meeting:  Monday, June 16th, @6:30PM  AND Sunday, June 29th @10:00 AM
Staff Updates (3 minutes)

· Secretary (3): Membership Report; 275 Members [cf: 310 May 2013], 40 New, 55 responses to mailing
[image: image2.png]



· Geko (3):  
· Discussion about Geko’s transition; David is in the process of moving out of the Schoolhouse; he’s pretty much unavailable for Geko duties at this time.  Discussion about finding someone to mow the lawns at Rinpoche’s House / Schoolhouse, etc.  
· [approx. 14 Campers / 7 Dormitory / 2 Cabin rentals at this time].  Secretary will get Yellow & Red a list of pre-paid accommodations this week.  Accommodations page needs to be updated with Prepayment info.  Nary moving into Schoolhouse soon.  Tom Clarke will be contacted.
Whole Gakyil (minutes)

1. General Retreat Planning:  

1.1. Fabio Andricco is coming to the Retreat; we need to find him a nice place to stay.  Bullfrog Inn @ Ashfield is a possibility, it is already reserved by the community.  DECISION:  try to find another place for Fabio and keep Bullfrog available.
1.2. Retreat Schedule:  Day 4, Saturday is discussed:  Vajra Dance demo at Schoolhouse followed by Ganapuja.  Do we need buses/vans?  Discussion about Parking, Vans, Tents.  No Rain Date for Dedication.  Walkie-Talkies are available.  DECISION:  Buses/Vans will be needed:  July 19th, July 11th, July 12th..  
1.3. Discussion about EmCee for the 30th:  We need a local person.  Justin Hudgins was suggested, but it might be better to have a local person.  Gakyil to follow up.
1.4. Upright Piano for the Gurdjieff Presentation needs to be evaluated; we probably would need to rent a Grand Piano.  A sponsor for the Piano cost will need to be found.
1.5. IMPORTANT:  Gregg Johnson needs to be directly in touch with all the performance people because he is stage managing everything.  
1.6. Fabio says the Mohawk lighting is all working fine; sound system is good.  A professional videographer will be present for the Gurdjieff presentations.  Discussion about possibly bringing in Chairs for the orchestra pit in case the audience goes beyond 400.  
1.7. Tibetan Singing Discussion:  Suggested Donations?  Do we suggest that people donate $15 or $20?

1.8. Tables:  30th doesn’t need more than 5 tables.  No Tents for the 30th.  
1.9. Universal Mandala Discussion:  The Mandala has been changed, and the stains that were being used are not working, so the Mandala has to be ground down and redone with Epoxy paint.  
2. Putting Schoolhouse on the Market:  A realtor was contacted:  If we really want to sell, we start at $299k .  $349k is the highest amount we could ask.  Our Heating & Septic systems are new and these are big positives for selling.  Discussion about Real Estate contracts, rights of first refusal, etc.  We need to communicate with the Community about intentions to sell.  We need a Transition Plan for where we are going to go and how do we store our library, place to practice, etc. if the building sells.  DECISION:  We need to establish a Transition Plan and discuss it with Rinpoche , then communicate with the Community before we put Schoolhouse on the market.  

Whole Gakyil (continued)

2.1. Reporting to Rinpoche:  Yuchen said that Rinpoche really appreciated the report we made to Him last year.  We should give Him a report again this year.  We should make sure we have a report ready for Him when He first arrives here.  DECISION:  The Gakyil will begin preparing a report for Rinpoche.  Discussion.
3. Accommodations:  Let’s ask Sarale if she can organize camping, etc. 
4. Geko:  Letters of interest:  Moana has a 5-year old, would probably be impossible for her to be Geko with a child.  Thomas Keidel is a musician.  Tom Clarke seems by far the best option for now.  We write to Tom Clarke; we don’t really have other viable candidates right now.  Perhaps Tom Keidel could assist.
5. Retreat Packets Update:  What’s the date we want to go to print?  DECISION:  July 1st is when we need to get everything to Staples for printing/stuffing.  Tibetan Song Books:  we make 30 copies of the 2 books.  Also reprint Short Ganapuja.  
6. Chairs for the 30th:  we don’t know how many people will be there, estimate 300.  

7. Bear Discussion:  a black bear has been visiting the schoolhouse.  DECISION:  Create Signage for the Gonpa:  do not leave food remains outside.
8. Dark Retreat Cabin:  we don’t have a Geko to clean or set up the cabin, we can get Christine (Vern’s cleaning service) to come up and clean the cabin.  Ask for volunteers to assist with Dark Retreats?  
9. Tree Chipping Update:  The Wood Chipper will honor his commitment to be here, but wants us to consider:  having him move the logs to one area with his Forwarder that will make the area reasonably visually pleasing, and chip ALL of the wood later in the season (e.g., October).  Or we could have him go with the original plan and chip “as much as possible” in 3 days.  DECISION:  Red will meet with Wood Chipper on the Land this afternoon and finalize a decision about how to proceed.
10. Fundraising Committee Report:  Yellow met with Mark Alan-Follansbee and will be meeting again with the aim of raising $150k for Operating Funds, Beautification, Infrastructure.  

10.1. Current Financials discussion:

10.2. [Current Account Balances]

10.2.1. DCA


1,431.80

10.2.2. PayPal


3,000.00

10.2.3. Total DCA

4,431.80

10.2.4. Vajra Hall

79,025.12

10.2.5. Khandroling

306.82

10.2.6. Reserve


26,025.06

10.2.7. Wood Chipping

8,557.00

10.2.8. Total Reserve

34,582.06
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